56 Mount Prospect Park

Belfast

BT9 7BG  

jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com
31 January 2013

Dear PRONI,
I am donating on behalf of the Northern Ireland Gay Rights Association (NIGRA) and myself a further five folders of documents and news cuttings. 

This is in addition to the two previous donations of NIGRA material now referenced D3762, the second of May 2008 not yet being catalogued.

The folders relate to the years 2008 (part), 2009, 2010, 2011 and 2012.

Yours sincerely

Jeffrey Dudgeon (NIGRA Treasurer)
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